Commonwealth Edison

OnonuhunwuiPummC)m1E?.Mnou
Address Reply 1o Post Office Box

Chicago, WW-OTW

June 1, 1988

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
washington, DC 20555

Subject: LaSalle County Station Units 1 and 2
Security Plan, Revision 29
NRC Docket Nos. 50-373 and 50-374
TAC Nos. 65376/653177

Reference (a): Letter dated April 26, 1988 from P. Shemanski
to H.E. Bliss

Dear Sir:

Enclosed is Revision 29 to the LaSalle Nuclear Power Station Security
Plan which has been made to provide the commitments requested in Reference
(a). This change has been reviewed and found not to reduce the safeguards
effectiveness of the security plan as discussed in 10 CFR 50.54(p). This
change is therefore being implemented without prior Commission approval.,

Based on implementation of these commitments in the security plan,
Commonwealth Edison requests that Unit 1, NPF-1] License Condition 2.C.(27) and
Unit 2, NPF-18 License Condition 2.C.(16) be deleted. These license conditions
are superceded by this amendment and are therefore no longer applicable. This
request has been discussed with Mr. R. Skelton of your staff and found
acceptable,

Pursuant to 10 CFR 50.4, the signed original and three copiess of the
security plan revisions are being provided to your office. A copy of this
letter and two copies of the security plan revisions are being sent to Regicn
211,

These enclosures contain Safeguards Information which must be protected
from public disclosure pursuant to 10 CFR 73.21

If you have any questions regarding this matter please contact this
office.

Sincerely

H. E liss
Nuclear L1 sing Manager
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